
Doris Meehan
Windham
LD 1337
I fully support the adoption of LD1337 into law. A women is rarely more physically 
or emotionally vulnerable than in a Women's Single-sex Shelter. Under no 
circumstances should a biological male, identifying as female,  be allowed in a facility
that is designated to protect women.  Thanks for listening.


